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As an Oregon resident of 40 years, I have found the mail in ballot system effective 

and easy to use.  Not only does it encourage participation, it allows people who may 

find it difficult to vote if this were not in place.  I feel this disproportionately affects 

those with economic disadvantage as it may not be possible to take the time from 

work or find childcare.  I believe we should stand up to Trump's claims of voter fraud.  

Keeping mail ballots also circumvents any bullying, intimidation, or suppression 

around voter sites. PLEASE keep our current mail in system.   


